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Dec 25 - Dec 31 
End of Year Giving 
Our offices will be closed the last week of December, so we have three ways for you to give before the end of the year.  

1. Online at  ​vintagecitychurch.com/give ​ (Online giving via ACH must clear by 12/31.) 
2. Mail your check - it must be postmarked by 12/31/18.(1825 Sharp Point Drive Suite 130, Fort Collins, CO. 

80525) 
3. Secured dropbox - We will be checking this on at noon on 12/31/18 to make sure we can get proper credit 

to the gifts given. Here is a photo of the dropbox for your reference: ​Click Here  
 

If you want to ensure that your giving is received for 2018, please email ​finance@vintagecitychurch.com  
 
Dec 30  
No Sunday Service 
We will not be having gatherings on 12/30/18. We do this to give our incredible team of volunteers a weekend to rest, and we 
encourage our Vintage family to invest in time together, enjoying the holidays! 
 
Prayer Gatherings 
We have postponed prayer during the holiday season starting ​Dec. 5th. ​ We understand many have full schedules in the 
month of December, and we look forward to our first prayer gathering of 2019 on Jan 9th.  
 
Vintage Family Track 
Joining a church is like belonging to a family, where we all have a role and a responsibility. Our goal is to help you connect 
into the Vintage family and find a place to make a difference. Below are our three classes to help you get connected at 
Vintage.  

Belong - Jan 6 | 10am 
You will have the opportunity to learn about the history, values and culture of Vintage.  

Discover - Jan 13 | 10 am  
In this class you will have the opportunity to get involved with our many different teams and give your 
life away for the Kingdom.  

Connect - Jan 20 | 11:45am  
This class will be the opportunity for team members to receive training and meet the team leaders.  
 

Childcare: Yes for Belong and Discover (ages 0-5 & Grades K-5)  
Building Location: The Office (Unit #130) 
 
Winter/Spring Small Group Session 
Our Winter/Spring Group Session starts the week of January 27th, so keep an eye out for info on our new groups. If you 
would like to start a group for the Spring session head over to ​vintagecitychurch.com/start​ to fill out the group leader 
application. If you have previously lead a group and are interested in leading one this session, you do not need to fill out the 
application again, please contact your zone leader. We are looking forward to seeing all the groups we will have this coming 
session! 
 
 
 
 

For more info, a complete list of our regular gatherings for adults, kids and students please visit 
vintagecitychurch.com/calendar​. 
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